
* 

  Families Gathering 
Coffee Afternoon 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We would like to invite you to our first of what we hope to be many more ‘Families Gathering’ . 

We would like for Hillcrest’s first Families Gathering to be a relaxed opportunity for Parents and 

Carers of students who attend Hillcrest school  to meet with the Intervention Team staff and each 

other over a coffee and refreshments at The Bungalow. 

On the day we would really like your views on  the areas of support you would like to see in 

future Family Gatherings. 

Each place booked will receive a complimentary raffle ticket that will be drawn on the day. We 

hope you can make it! 

Wednesday 20th June 2018, 1.30pm - 2.45p.m 

Hillcrest School Bungalow 

East View Avenue Cramlington 

RSVP by 15th June 

There are 20 places available and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, you 
will receive a phone call to be confirmed a place. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

I would like to attend the coffee afternoon on 20th June 2018 

Please book me a place. 

Signed  ______________________ 

Name of Student _____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this slip to Miss Grear 
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Families Gathering 
Your views for future areas of support are important to us, we would like your input on areas of          

support that you would be interested in receiving from  our Families Gathering sessions in the future. 

 

Please tick your areas of interest 

Emotions Regulation    

Independence        

Growing Up      

Future Pathways    

Coping with Change   

Transitions       

Financial Benefits       

 

  Miss Grear 

Please tell us here any other areas of support you feel would be of benefit to you & your family unit… 

 


